
Dear friends: 
 
I apologize for the skewed nature of some of the pages and the occasional line jumps in 
this scanned document, but the original book’s binding is rather badly damaged, 
preventing firm placement on the scanner screen. While these problems occur in all our 
scans of old documents, they are more frequent and pronounced in this 1930 Archive 
yearbook. Our goal when scanning is to do so with minimal damage to the originals, 
while still creating a useful scanned document that can be enjoyed by all.  
 
Thanks for your understanding, and I hope you enjoy this scan of the first yearbook 
published by the College of South Jersey and the South Jersey Law School. 
 
Dr. Jon’a Meyer 


























































































































































































